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The Permanent Forum recognizes the initial efforts made by FAO towards the
elaboration of a methodological discussion platform to address indigenous
peoples’ territorial rights. The Permanent Forum recommends that FAO and other
interested or partner agencies continue the joint elaboration of the participatory
methodology and start using it in the field in order to strengthen the delimitation,
titling and negotiated development processes specifically targeting indigenous
peoples’ needs


